
Affordable Housing Trust’s February 8, 2023 

meeting at 7 pm 

 

Members of the Affordable Housing Trust attended 

the Groton Housing Authority’s regularly scheduled 

meeting. 

 

The Affordable Housing Trust did not have a 

quorum. 

 

For details of this meeting, please refer to the 

Groton Housing Authority’s minutes from February 8, 

2023. 


